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UN HUMAN RIGHTS COUNCIL
THE 27th SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP 

Consideration of the UPR Working Group on Algeria
     Geneva, May 8th 2017
Thank you Mr. President, 

Bosnia and Herzegovina welcomes the delegation of Algeria to the 27th session of the UPR and thanks the head of delegation for a comprehensive national report.  

My delegation notes and recognizes the focus carried out by the Government of Algeria on the improvement of individual, civil and political rights, as well as, collective, economic, social and cultural rights. 

Bosnia and Herzegovina specifically notes the development of Algerian internal mechanisms and their role in the promotion and protection of human rights, in particular the establishment of the Office of the National Child Protection Ombudsman and the adoption of the Law on the protection of the child. 

In the area of combating violence against women, my delegation recommends that Algeria continues to further combat violence against women and adopts necessary legislation to prohibit and criminalize all forms of violence against women and domestic violence.

Welcoming the efforts to fulfil its commitments from the previous cycles of the review, Bosnia and Herzegovina recommends the Government of Algeria to:

-
consider extending an open and standing invitation to the Special Procedures;
-
continue to forbid and punish torture and torture related activities, taking all necessary measures to prevent such activity.

We wish the Government of Algeria a successful review.
Thank you Mr. President.
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